

TURKISH CYPRIOT PHYSICIANS UNION

05.10.2017

Dr.Enrico Reginato FEMS Permanent Secretariat Rue Guimard 15-B-1040 Brussels/Belgium . info@fems.net

Dear Dr. Enrico Reginato,

Dr. Sıla Usar İncirli President Turkish Cypriot Physicians Union Dogu St., Yenikent –Nicosia/Cyprus +90(392)2233990, +90(533)8681512 silausar@tip-is.org www.tip-is.org

Following a decision taken by the executive committee of the Turkish Cypriot Physicians Union, on behalf of our organization we would like to apply to become a member of the FEMS.

Turkish Cypriot Physicians Union (TCPU), established in 1977,is the only representative union of mediacal doctors and dentists working in public hocpitals. Its objective is to improve salaries and wages, negotiate with the government, propose law changes, strike when necessary. TCPU has approximately 300 members, and represents all medical doctors and dentists working for the government in Northern Cyprus.

Turkish Cypriot Physicians Union believes that all doctors around Europe must unite and defend doctors rights in fraternity. In these conditions we would like to be a part of FEMS.

You can find additional attached files concerning TCPU activities in our country.

Your earliest respond and support regarding our application would be very much appreciated. Thank you for your kind attention.

Best regards, Dr.Sıla Usar İncirli President

Tel: 0392 223 39 90

Mail: info@tip-is.org www.tip-is.org Doğu St., Yenikent - Lefkoşa/Kıbrıs